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June 25, 2019 

School Board Statement about Superintendent Search 

As many of you know, Superintendent Dr. Jim Vaszauskas announced he will be retiring from his 

position effective February 5, 2020. 

Although we will miss him dearly, we as a school board are confident that we will be able to find 

another great leader who will continue to prioritize student success. 

Our responsibility as a school board is to provide stability in this time of transition, and we take this 

responsibility very seriously. 

The MISD School Board is currently establishing a process for hiring the next superintendent. 

We want this process to be thorough, thoughtful and transparent, so we are keeping the community 

informed during this journey. Information about community input meetings and other pertinent 

updates will be sent to the public as soon as they become available. 

The process for the superintendent search will also be outlined on the district’s website in a 

prominent location for the community to reference at any time.  

Thank you for your continued support as we work to maintain a tradition of excellence. 

MANSFIELD INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

A Destination District Committed to Excellence. 


